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This Too Shall Pass



Chamber's Note

Italcham!

There is no pretending that the last week has been stress-free. Thankfully, much of
what is in the country’s DNA, including democracy, a strong justice system, and
overcoming adversity, suggests that there is a good chance that things will come
right. 

To begin, Italcham needs to send its solidarity to all businesses and families who
have experienced loss during the events over the last week. Indeed, we have
members who have been directly affected by this crisis and we would like to
extend our special sympathies to them. We urge everyone to remain calm and
resilient, with a special effort to supporting the rule of law.

Nevertheless, we believe the events of the last week can have a real chance of
creating the political space and pressure to find more sustained solutions. One of
the rays of hope has been the sanity within many communities to assist law
enforcement and protect the assets within their communities. The second ray of
hope is that the issues have not spread to provinces outside Gauteng and KZN.
Thirdly, since Tuesday the situation has appeared to have somewhat calmed.

Certain market indicators such as the JSE and the strength of the rand indicate
general confidence that this is temporary. At Italcham we believe too that this is
the case but will nevertheless continue to engage with our members, the Embassy,
the Consulate, and all other components of our Sistema Italia. Walking together, we
will not only go further but we will also have a happier journey.

At Italcham we are of the view that the greatest panoramas are viewed after
climbing the highest mountains. We all know that South Africa is a land with
endless possibilities. Protecting democracy, stability, and peace is what is currently
required. With intelligence, faith and courage, this too shall pass.

This Too Shall Pass



 

STAND A CHANCE TO WIN!STAND A CHANCE TO WIN!
 A 1962 Studebaker in our lucky draw!

For only R200!For only R200!

Help LITTLE EDEN raise funds
when you buy a raffle ticket for
only R200 and stand a chance to
win a 1962-model Studebaker
truck! If you’re a fan of vintage
cars, this competition is a must!

Little EdenSociety Lottery Scheme is registered with
National Lotteries Commission (REG No. 00109/04)

31 August31 August    20212021

Funds raised through this raffle will be
used to purchase a tractor. This tractor
will be used for farming purposes at the
LITTLE EDEN Society in Elvira Rota Village. 

Closing date:

ENTER HEREENTER HERE

https://www.quicket.co.za/events/99142-1962-studebaker-raffle/#/


 We are a global solution provider in the energy and
infrastructure sectors.  Present in 60 countries and with
60 years of history, we have unique skills in managing

complex projects, from conception to decommissioning,
in extreme environments, remote areas and deep waters.

We are organized in 5 operating areas, leverage the
experience of our people and the high technological
value of our assets. We always want to go beyond the

limits of innovation.

Welcome to Italcham!!

Welcoming our New Member


